
The Police Pension Board met at 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 30th, 
1965. Present were City Manager, Joe Lacy, Chairman; Wm. Manchester, 
City Treasurer; Carl Davis, representative of the Police Department: 
Helen Tomlinson, City Clerk and Secretary of the Board; and Gerald J. Ashby, 
City Attorney. 

It was reported that Robert E. Johnson, Detective in the Police 
Department had passed away on December 22nd. He leaves a widow, Marilyn 
Johnson and two minor sons, David E. Johnsen, born May 6, 1958 and 
Steven W. Johnson, born on Feb. 2, 1955. 

It was moved by Carl Davis and seconded by Wm. Manchester that 
Marilyn Johnson be granted a pension from the Police Pension Fund of 
$121.50 per month, or one-fourth of Mr. Johnson's salary, and that Marilyn 
Johnson, natural guardian of Steven W. Johnson, a minor be granted a 
pension of $60.75 per month until Steven is 16 years of age; and that 
Marilyn Johnson, natural guardian of David E. Johnson be granted a pension 
of $60.75 per month until David is 16 years of age. The pension is con-
tingent upon Mrs. Johnson's remaining unmarried. 

The meeting adjourned. 

Secretary 
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